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Charter Township of Bangor 

Public Works Committee  

January 10, 2022 

9:00 a.m. 

 

PRESENT:   Karie Wardynski, Tim Banaszak, Glenn Rowley 

 

K. Wardynski called the meeting to order at 9:05 a.m. 

 

Moved by K. Wardynski, supported by T. Banaszak, to approve the November 22, 2021, 

committee minutes as presented. Motion carried – All in favor. 

 

Discussion took place regarding the email from the DWS concerning the lining of the sewer under 

US-10. This issue had previously been mentioned to the DPW as a project coming in the next few 

years. The DWS has already gathered bids and the low bidder was Corby Energy Services for 

$26,316.00. The DWS has worked with the company before and are comfortable with their 

qualifications. Moved by K. Wardynski, supported by T. Banaszak, to recommend approval of the 

Corby Energy Services for $26,316 for lining the clay 10” sanitary gravity sewer under US-10 to 

the Township Board. Motion carried – All in favor. 

 

The committee also reviewed sewer tap REU calculations for Recreational Grow Facilities. 

Medical Facility rates had previously been set. Now that Recreational Facilities can operate 

independently of the medical facilities, the REUs were calculated in line with the Medical Facility 

REUs. Moved by K. Wardynski, supported by G. Rowley, to recommend REU rates for 

Recreational Marihuana Facilities to the Township Board. Motion carried – All in favor.  

 

G. Rowley mentioned that he is still waiting on road estimates from the Road Commission before 

we can decide on the 2022 road projects. 

 

Being no further business, the Department of Public Works Committee Meeting adjourned at 9:20 

a.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Karie Wardynski      

 

 


